
I am a registered Architect in Massachusetts and New York and I have directly supervised the 
preparation of the Shadow Studies for the 50 Jackson St. Project here in Newton. To the best of 
my knowledge, information, and belief, the Shadow Studies meet the professional standards 
established for such work. 

Mark Dooling, AIA 
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